
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

7/9/2013 

 

 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A-Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD  

20894 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I fully support the Journal of Spine to move forward towards being indexed in PubMed. 

This unique Open Access journal has become a very good source of information related 

to spine and spinal cord with many subscribers all throughout the world. The editorial 

board members and journal staff have worked very hard for the journal to establish its 

high professional standing. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 

Editor-in-Chief 

 

 

 

 

Siavash S Haghighi DVM, MS, Ph.D. 

Director of Clinical Neurophysiology 

Sharp Memorial Hospital 

 


